EMMETT TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
APRIL 21, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 9:30 a.m. to discuss the zoning question of the
residential property at 13120 Atwell Rd. and the pending Fire Contract with the
Village of Emmett.

Roll call: Butler, Brown, Kot and Keith Scott present, Reliford was absent. Also
present was Mueller, chairman of Planning.

Butler made a motion to accept the letter of intent submitted by Todd & Stacey
Allen for the use of the 4.44 acres located at 13120 Atwell Rd. Keith Scott
supported and the motion was passed.

Motion by Butler to accept the new 3 year fire contract at 5% operating and 5%
equipment as attached schedule. Brown supported.

Roll call: Keith Scott; Yea, Kot; Yea, Brown; Yea and Butler; Yea. Reliford absent.
Motion was passed.

Supervisor Butler was advised just last night by the Co. Road Comm. that the
culvert on Gleason Road just North of Imlay City has collapsed. The cost of
replacement $6,000.00. Butler made a motion for immediate replacement of the
culvert and was supported by Keith Scott. Motion was passed

Butler made a motion to adjourn and was supported by Keith Scott. Motion
passed. Meeting was adjourned at 9:51 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Beverly K. Brown, Clerk



